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     Minutes of the General Meeting                                                                                   

March 5, 2025 

This meeting was called to order by President Rick Najera at 7:05 p.m. with 19 people present.  

Three club officers were in attendance (President Rick Najera, Vice President Benito Mendoza, and 

Treasurer Chris Smith).   Chris gave the Treasurer’s Report stating that we remain in good financial 

standing.  John Basile was absent and gave his membership report via email.  We have 44 paid 

members; our five-year average is 56.  We are a little low on renewals. 

      Old Business 

Frisco Chopper Show, January 19.  Ricky relayed that this was the second annual show and that he took 

a first and a second place for two of his machines.  

Holiday Dinner, February 22.  Everyone felt that this event went well although we had fewer attendees.  

Sabina supplied desserts and Chris Carter provided many items for the raffle. 

Borrego Springs Road Run, February 27-March 1.   Seventy-five registered riders.  The weather was 

good but hot.  The rides were about 125 miles each day and it was well-done.   

     New Business      

Cloverdale   Ricky stated that our 2024 road run had a good write-up in the national magazine, but not a 

lot of photos.  On the other hand, Ken who takes pictures for the magazine “Roller,” had lots of photos 

in that latest edition.  The magazine is now thicker because they write the articles in both Japanese and 

English. 

Plaid is Bad, March 23   Information for this event was shared.  People were reminded to RSVP Nancy 

Mathews (650-465-3743) if they’re going.  Chris Carter gave a report on the monies that have been 

earned over the past 22 years.  The club voted to donate $300 to this cause, the ALS Family Fund.     

Pacific Grove Gathering, May 16-17   Brad Booth passed out the flyer on this event (see attached).  It 

will be the fifth annual gathering and is hosted by Brian Stearns and Carie Rose.   

Crab Dinner   We are not going to attempt a dinner this year as crabs are unavailable per Vince. 

Oyster Run   It will be in the spring.  Paul Thomas will coordinate a date for us.   

 

Upcoming Dates 

Plaid is Bad,  March 23 

Hunter’s Point Swap Meet,  March 30 

George Washington High School Car Show,  April 12 
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Dream Machines, Half Moon Bay, April 27 

Jim Perkins Memorial, May 10, SFMC Club House 

Pacific Grove Gathering, May 16-17 

Hanford Swap Meet, May 16-17 

Oregon Trail Road Run, Cottage Grove OR    6/18-20    (This has an attendance cap.  Register soon.) 

 

 

 

For the Good of the Club    Brad Booth told us about Reggie Sherman who suffered a stroke two months 

ago and has in been hospital, skilled nursing and now is in a rest home.  People are encouraged to visit.  

Call:  Caring Hands Residential Living  (408) 899-2129, 1324 Bagley Way, San Jose.   

Jack Clark mentioned the Ocean Beach Car Show, March 16. 

50/50 Raffle    Yes, there was a raffle.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. Next general meeting will be held April 2nd at Harry’s.       

Notes recorded by “Ugly Betty” and submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary  

 

 

   

       “Ugly Betty” on the left 

 


